	FEMA Technical Information and Comments 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Proposed Flood Hazard Determinations 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) has revised the Flood Insurance Rate Map (FIRM) and Flood Insurance Study (FIS) for the City of Lake Dallas, Denton County, Texas. There have been no revised modifications within the City of Lake Dallas; however, portions of the City exist within a panel that a FIRM modification is occurring. As such, the City must follow thru with this procedure. 

FEMA has published a notice of the proposed flood hazard determinations in the Federal Register and will publish a public notification concerning the appeal process in the Lake Cities Sun on February 10, 2019 and February 17, 2019. FEMA will also publish a separate notice of the flood hazard determinations on the “Flood Hazard Determinations on the Web” portion of the FEMA website identified below: (www.fema.gov/plan/prevent/fhm/bfe). 

Prior to any revised modification, citizens have the opportunity to appeal the proposed flood hazard information on the preliminary revised FIRM and FIS report posted on the website.  

For more information, or if you have any questions, please contact Rick Sacbibit at (202)646-7659 or Patrick.sacbibit@fema.dhs.gov or Jeremy Tennant at 
(940) 497-2226 or jtennant@lakedallas.com
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212 Main Street, Lake Dallas, TX 75065 – (940) 497-3566




Public Meetings

Lake Dallas City Hall
212 Main Street, 
Lake Dallas, TX 75065

FEMA’s Modification of Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRM) Maps 
Flood Hazard Determinations 
www.fema.gov/plan/prevent/fhm/bfe

There has been no FIRM revised modifications in the City of Lake Dallas

For more information, please contact Rick Sacbibit at (202) 646-7659 or Patrick.sacbibit@fema.dhs.gov or Jeremy Tennant at 
(940) 497-3566 or 
jtennant@lakedallas.com
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